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J&J COVID-19 Vaccine: Health Alert 
  
The CDC issued a Health Alert, about the CDC and FDA’s recommended pause in the use of the J&J COVID-
19 vaccine, in part, to ensure that the health care provider community is aware of the potential for adverse 
events and can provide proper management due to the unique treatment required with this type of blood clot. 
This alert includes specific recommendations for clinicians. 
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